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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 2:46 PM
To: 'Gail Donahue'
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Of Sandalhaven Docket # 150102-SU

Good afternoon. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gail Donahue [mailto:jag4649@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 1:49 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Of Sandalhaven Docket # 150102-SU 
 
NAME:Joanne Agostarola & Gail Donahue 
ADDRESS: 8409 Placida Rd unit 401 
Placida Florida 33946 
 
                                                        CONSUMER COMMENTS The impact of this outrageous rate increase, if approved, will be 
to double our sewer rates, causing a financial hardship to many of Sandalhavens 835 customers, most of us are senior 
citizens living on a fixed income. 
What other business would be allowed to place the burden of this type of increase on the backs of their customers , 
simply because of their misjudgment and poor business model? 
We respectfully request, in good conscience, that you DENY  Sandalhaven's request for this morally unacceptable rate 
increase. Thank you in advance for your good judgement.. 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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